

From: [Severino, Lori](#)
To: [Walesh, Kim](#); [Cicarelli, Jon](#); [Klein, Nanci](#); [Ekern, Bill](#); [Hughey, Rosalynn](#); [Ortbal, Jim](#); [Phan, Johnny](#); [Manford, Robert](#); [Ristow, John](#); [Morales-Ferrand, Jacky](#); [Bourne, Jill](#); [Keyon, David](#); [Moody, Doug](#); [Handler, Elisabeth](#); [Benabente, Julie](#); [Burnham, Nicole](#); [Romanow, Kerrie](#); [Rios, Angel](#); [Hart, Jared](#); [Tu, John](#); [Mawakana, Kemit](#); [Clements, Kristen](#); [Bachman, Mark](#); [Cano, Matt](#); [Ornat, Michelle](#); [VanderVeen, Rachel](#); [Fatolahzadeh, Tala](#); [Struyk, Zachary](#); [Mendez, Zacharias](#); [Adams-Hapner, Kerry](#)
Cc: [Rood, Timothy](#); [Brilliot, Michael](#); [Chang, Chu](#); [Collen, Arian](#); [Do, Ryan](#); [Eidlin, Eric](#); [Estrada, Hector](#); [Heyne, Colin](#); [Joiner, Lisa](#); [Kline, Kelly](#); [Loesch, Matthew](#); [Madou, Ramses](#); [Mitchell, Lori](#); [Neaves, Rosario](#); [O'Connell, Michael](#); [Ogilvie, Michael](#); [Ross, Rebekah](#); [Rufino, Neil](#); [Ruster, Jeff](#); [Scott, Jeff](#); [Turnipseed, Tammy](#); [Wessling, Cheryl](#); [Wilcox, Leland](#); [Zenk, Jessica](#); [Zsutty, Yves](#)
Subject: RE: Diridon All Hands Monthly Meeting
Date: Friday, September 6, 2019 4:29:08 PM

Here is the tentative agenda for the All Hands Meeting on Monday, Sept 9 at 3:30:

1. Accomplishments and Report-back since last All-Hands Meeting
2. Key Milestones and Timeline for the DSA Work Products
3. Development Agreement Overview